ELUCC MEETING August 7th, 2008
The meeting was called to order by President Ken Hamlin.

The minutes were approved as read by each member and 2nd to accept them. Voted and passed by members present.  

Treasurer’s Report:
There is $99.31 in our account. We have not received our support check from the OUNC. Frank will check on it later this month. Corrections were made to the minutes and Jim Bryant made a motion to accept them, Ken Lamb 2nd it. Motion passed. Minutes accepted as changed.
Damage Report:
We now have 8 utilities reporting. Dominick is doing our reporting on line. We can view our Damage report on line at www.ounc.com then go to Damage Report System. Brownsville and Century Tel will be coming on board soon. Scio is reporting on line. Word is Pacific Power and NWN are going to start soon.

Standards Report:
Are  we ever going to get the new manuals? No report but Dave did make the meeting. What a “TREAT!” I really mean that! 
State Council Report:
   They had a meeting (The week after ours.) Jim should have a report for us at our Sept. Meeting.       

P & E Report: 
None to report at this time.

Old Business:
The Golf Tournament was a “HIT!” Jim Ableman would like to trade his duck hat in.  
New Business: 
None to report at this time.

Projects:
Linn County will be doing overlays but mostly in the South part of the Valley. 7 mile Lane from Hwy. 34 to the bridge going over I-5. 

Next Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 12:00 p.m. Sept. 4th, 2008 at the Korner Kitchen, 940 Main Street, in Beautiful Down Town Lebanon, OR.  

Frank Frenzel
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